
 WE’RE WORKING HARD TO KEEP OUR WORKSPACES  

SAFE FOR YOUR RETURN TO WORK

I ’m Free

PLEASE RECYCLE 

ME AFTER USE

We’ll be reducing the overall capacity of the space including 

available work stations, breakout and communal areas to allow 

for 6ft distances to be maintained and avoid overcrowding

Hot desking won’t be quite the same for now - when you arrive and 

find a free space, this will be your space for the duration of the day

We’ll provide replaceable desk mats which you can  

easily dispose of when you choose to leave

There will be increased cleaning for high touch points such as  

door handles, sink taps, coffee machines, lift buttons and printers
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Hand sanitiser and hand washing facilities will be available 

throughout the space, shared areas, and meeting rooms
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 ONE

 WAY

We will identify socially distant routes with clearly laid out  

footpaths throughout our spaces

We’re reducing the recommended occupancy for our meeting  

rooms and breakout spaces to maintain a 6ft distance and this  

will be clearly labelled in all these areas

We’re intending to implement the above measures once the lockdown 

is lifted and our membership teams return to the spaces. 

As soon as the government issues any advice on safety measures  

regarding our return to work, we’ll update the above in line with this.

Stay Safe
Work.Life team

AnywhereWe’ll continue to curate an exciting line-up of digital events  

via Work.Life Anywhere
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We’ve individually sanitised all internal fan coil units in our air  

systems to maintain high quality air. We’ll be regularly monitoring  

filters and air quality and replacing where needed
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